



Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing this letter over great concerns of a possible late night coffee house opening in Woburn Street. A late night coffee shop in Ampthill! This seems bizarre. I can't see who will use this place with such late openings. There is no where to park it is all yellow lines. The immediate neighbours must be mortified. What with noise, rubbish and parking I really feel there is no need for this awful ,place in Ampthill.

When the Kebab van was parked across from the police station this attracted people coming home from the pubs so late at night. We live on the Alameda Road so people took short cuts through. We had fighting, people eating their food outside our properties, swearing rubbish, vomit. Bloody awful. My neighbour is 97 and very concerned about this so I'am writing on her behalf as well.

Yours sincerely